From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: Case #2023-00246
Date: Monday, February 12, 2024 8:24:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00246

Thank you for your comments on the application of Dogwood Corners LLC. Your comments in the above-referenced
matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the
case number in this matter, 2023-00246, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at

few Case Filings for: 202300246 (1 ]

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

tror: I

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 6:00 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Case #2023-00246

To whom it may concern:

| am writing this letter in opposition to the Dogwood Corners solar project in Christian
County.

Watching the PSC hearing on February 7th has left me with zero confidence that Oriden
has managed this project with the level of competency required for a project of this
magnitude. There were many questions that the Oriden reps could not answer that | feel
should have been addressed long before this hearing took place.

The instance that struck me as the most absurd was when the Oriden representative
who had signed off as being responsible for certain aspects of this project attempted to
defer questions pertaining to those specific aspects.

I’'m also appalled that no storm water runoff management plan is in place at this time.
With the number of karst features on the project site and surrounding area it is imperative to
know how this runoff will be managed.

In summary | feel that Oriden has displayed a serious lack of competency and | am
urging the PSC to deny the Certificate of Construction for this project.

Thank you,

Doug Kirkman

7969 Goode Rd.

Hopkinsville Ky.

Resident of the Dogwood neighborhood.





